
A FRONTLINE EMERGENCY 
SERVICES WORKER LIVES 

HERE AND MAY BE SLEEPING
Due to the current COVID-19 

(Coronavirus) crisis, 
frontline staff are working 

very long hours under 
extremely tough conditions. 

Please let us rest and 
do not knock or ring.

PLEASE LEAVE
ALL DELIVERIES

For more FREE 
Self-Isolation 
resources and 
advice go to: 
www.zenesse.health


